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LETTER SENT BY EMAIL 

 
To: Local Scrutiny Conveners 
 

9 April 2019 
 

Our ref:  CO/097/2019 
 
Dear Convener  

 
Annual Review of Policing 2018/19 – reflecting the local authority voice 

 
The Scottish Police Authority (SPA) is currently preparing the Annual Review of 
Policing for 2018/19 and the Annual Report. These documents publically report 

on how Police Scotland and the SPA have performed over the course of the year.  
I am keen to make sure that your views and experiences of policing can inform 

the process.  
 
With that in mind, a short set of questions is attached to help us gather and 

understand your views. I would be grateful if you could take the time to reflect 
on the past year in policing, and offer input from your local scrutiny committee 

by Friday 31 May. 
 
Thank you for your assistance.  

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Hugh Grover 

Chief Executive 
Scottish Police Authority 




